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Dear Emma

I am writing to you as a regular visitor to the Southern Highlands where | spend many
relaxing times away from the hustle & bustle of Sydney and my hectic work schedule.

During a recent visit | learnt that this proposal has once again reared itself , a wolf in sheep
clothing as this evil company tries to win over our government with a plastic recycling
business that will bring nothing but pollution, noise and destruction to this beautiful part of
NSW and the local residents.

Our federal government is about to launch a campaign on saving water as drought looms
and here is a company that will consume extraordinary amounts of water daily to function
in the facility , how can this be possible.?? While our precious water is being used for
this recycling plant , the waste will be shipped out , truck loads at 24/7 hours a day towards
Wollongong , can you please explain how this will be disposed and have the residents of
Wollongong been informed of the toxic nature , the odours etc that are coming their way.?

The entire proposal stinks literally , however another extremely disturbing factor is that the
owner of this company has been charged for environmental crimes in his own country of
China, he is not a resident here yet he is allowed to own a business here because his niece
has just become a resident and has a 20% stake in the business.

I am sure we could not do this if we went to China with the same proposal , so why is it
even being considered.? I am well aware that we have huge issues with landfill and
waste, however plastic waste disposal is a dangerous and dirty business and should not be
located in peoples backyards , devaluating their homes and lively hoods. Thisisa
disgrace and needs to be exposed and whoever is considering this needs to be publicly
named and shamed.

I look forward to hearing from you and if you are able to send me other people I can write
to regarding this appalling situation.

Regards

Leigh. Stacey
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